
BOARD OF BIDS AND CONTRACTS APRIL 10, 2014

1.  2014 ASPHALT SURFACE REJUVENATION (R175-A) -- PUBLIC WORKS

     FUNDING -- R175 PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE 2014

     (Request sent to eight vendors) 

RFB #14-0021    S/C 8000038193

Engineer's Estimate: $1,724,081.60

Asphalt Surface Rejuvenation

Bid Bond

Acknowledge Addenda

Traffic Control 

Services, Inc.

Crossroads 

Asphalt 

Preservation

American Road 

Maintenance

Infrastructure 

Pavement Tech

Vance Brothers, 

Inc.

Bettis Asphalt, 

Inc.

ITEMS REQUIRING BOCC APPROVAL

2 ITEMS

Cornejo & Sons, LLC

No Bid

Cutler Repaving, Inc.

$1,578,608.10

Yes

Yes

On the recommendation of Kim Evans, on behalf of Public Works, Jennifer Dombaugh moved to 

accept the bid from Cutler Repaving, Inc. in the amount of $1,578,608.10.  Tim Kaufman 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

2014 Asphalt Surface Rejuvenation involves recycling 1" depth of surface material and mixing it 

with 1" virgin material to produce a 2" overlay. 

 

There are a limited number of regional vendors that perform this type of maintenance overlay.  

Cutler Repaving, Inc. is the only vendor in our region and has performed this work for the county 

every year since 1998. 



BOARD OF BIDS AND CONTRACTS APRIL 10, 2014

2.  2014 PAINTED PAVEMENT MARKING (R331) -- PUBLIC WORKS

     FUNDING -- R331 TRAFFIC CONTROL MAINTENANCE & CONSTRUCTION

     (Request sent to four vendors) 

RFB #14-0022   S/C 8000038194

Engineer's Estimate: $253,400.00

RoadSafe Traffic Systems, 

Inc.

Traffic Control Services, 

Inc.

Pavement Marking $226,250.00 $159,280.00

Bid Bond Yes Yes

No Bid New Look
Advanced Workzone 

Services, LLC

On the recommendation of Kim Evans, on behalf of Public Works, Linda Kizzire moved to accept 

the low bid from Traffic Control Services, Inc. in the amount of $159,280.00.  Jennifer 

Dombaugh seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

This project involves pavement marking for approximately 99 miles of selected county roads. 

 

Question: Is Public Works confortable with the low bid since it was so much lower than the 

estimate? 

Answer: Yes, we are comfortable that the vendor understands the scope of the project, and 

comfortable in their ability to do the work as required. 


